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Dear parents,  
As party of the children’s geography topic, we have arranged two trips for the 
children.  

Year 2 Trip to Uppermill and Dovestones Reservoir – Tuesday 22nd June 
We will be taking the children on a visit to have a look at the human and physical 
features of Uppermill. We will then arrive at Dovestone reservoir and have a short 
walk around parts of the reservoir. The children will then enjoy a picnic by the 
reservoir. We will be back at school before the end of the day. The children will need 
to wear school uniform and have a coat/hat/sun cream depending on the weather. 

Year 2 Trip to Lytham St Anne’s on Friday 16th July 2021. 
We have arranged to take the Year 2 children to the beach at Lytham St Anne’s on 
Friday 16th July 2021. To make the most of the day, we hope to be back at school by 
4pm; the children can be collected from the main entrance. For this trip, the children 
can wear their own choice of clothes, rather than school uniform, suitable for the 
weather on the day of the trip; trainers are the most suitable type of footwear. If it is 
sunny, please send the children to school wearing sun cream and a hat. Also, it 
would be helpful if the children could bring a labelled bottle of sun cream with them. 
School will provide bottles of water for the children.   
We have also arranged for the children to have an ice lolly.  
School Dinners 
Children on school dinners will be provided with a packed lunch by the school 
kitchen staff. Children that usually bring a packed lunch need to bring their lunch in a 
throw away bag.     
 
A voluntary contribution of £2 is needed to cover the cost of transport and the ice 
lolly. Please complete the consent slip below and return it to school with your 
voluntary contribution of £2.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Head of School 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
I give permission for my child _________________________ to go on the Year 2 trips 
to Uppermill and Lytham St Anne’s on  Tuesday 22nd June and Friday 16th July 2021.  I 
enclose a voluntary contribution of _______________________ 
 
Signed __________________________________________ 


